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Copy of letter No. 13979-3GS-61/41034, dated 18th November, 1961 from Chief ‘Secretary, Punjab to all
. 'heads of departments, etc. ete. ;

Subject:

Relaxation of age limit for the purpose of recruitment to Services in the Punjab State.

I am directed to invite a reference to Punjab Government letter No. 9916-3GS-61/31279
dated the 28th August, 1961 on the subject noted above and to inform you that Government ha
on reconsideration decided to further extend the concession ef raising the maximum age limit for entry
into Government Service in this State by two years over the normal age limit preseribed in theService
Rules, till the 3lst March, 1965. As heretofore. this concession will be applicable to all residents
whether displace or otherwise of the Punjab State. :
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